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TO: Public Water Systems, Certified Operators, and Local Directors of 

Health 
 

FROM: Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 
Environmental Health & Drinking Water Branch 

 
DATE: January 8, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: EFCN Webinar | Infrastructure Funding Solutions: Exploring WIFIA and SRF 

Programs 
 

 
The Environmental Finance Center Network (EFCN) will be holding a webinar on Tuesday, 
January 9, 2024, from 1-3 pm offering the opportunity learn more about US Environmental 
Protection Agency’s (EPA) Water Infrastructure Finance and Innovation Act (WIFIA) program 
and State Revolving Funds (SRFs). For more information about this webinar and how to register, 
please click here. 
 
The EFCN is a university- and non-profit-based organization creating innovative solutions to the 
difficult how-to-pay issues of environmental protection and environmental infrastructure.  

 
For more information about the about Connecticut’s Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 
(DWSRF) Program, click here.  
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